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What a sight! Six buses 
transporting Camelot 
students to the Washington 
Pavillion in Sioux Falls.  
 
 

 

We are committed to being responsible stewards of the Brookings School District's resources. To 
achieve this, we make every effort to schedule our activities and field trips using BSD drivers 
and buses. Contracting these services to other bus companies would cost the district three to four 
times more. 

To support this effort, we are looking for additional drivers who can occasionally assist with 
activities, field trips, or serve as substitute route drivers. Even helping with just one field trip a 
year makes a big difference! The more team members we have, the better we can meet these 
needs. 

If you hold a Class B (or A) license with School Bus and Passenger endorsements, please reach 
out to us. If you're interested in obtaining your CDL, we’d love to hear from you too! Together, 
we can keep these services affordable and sustainable for our district. 

 
Respectfully, 
 

Nate Loehr 

Director of Transportation 

 


